
 

 
 

Advanced Metering Upgrades 
 

H2GO will soon be converting to an 
advanced metering system that will 

be installed by professional 
contractors.  

 
The metering system will eliminate 
monthly drive-by meter reads and 
provide timely water usage data 

regardless of weather conditions or 
power outages. The new system will 
improve leak detection and provide 

customers with a new water 
management portal. 

 
The new technology represents 

H2GO’s commitment to providing 
the most advanced and 

environmentally sound technology 
available throughout our district. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

You can learn more by visiting 
www.H2GOonline.com 

 (910) 371-9949 


